
 
 

26 April 2017 
 

Fubon Bank Shatin Branch Relocation Notice 

 
 
With effect from 26 June 2017 (Monday), our Shatin Branch will be relocated 
to a new location nearby our current location at Shop 31L, Sha Tin Centre, 
2-16 Wang Pok Street. The contact details of the new Shatin Branch are as 
follows: 
 
Address: Shops Nos. 15 B, C, D & E, Level 1, Shatin Lucky Plaza, Nos. 

1-15 Wang Pok Street, Shatin, New Territories  
 

 
 

Telephone no.: 2566-8181 (remains unchanged) 
Fax no.: 2693-1195 (remains unchanged) 
 
Please note that the last business day of Shatin Branch at the current location 
is 24 June 2017 (Saturday).  For details, please call Fubon Bank Integrated 
Customer Service Hotline at 2566-8181 (press 3 after language selection) 
during the office hours*.  

 
 
* Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm, Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 

 


